
Coming soon to Ottawa 

A joyfully Catholic, independent, classical high school: 
 

Chesterton Academy of Ottawa 
 

 
Photo Source: https://www.buffalochestertonacademy.org/ 

 

Join us for an information session at St. George’s Parish  

Thursday, April 12, 2018, at 8 pm 
 

You are invited to an information session about Chesterton Academy of Ottawa in the social 

hall of St. George’s Catholic Church at 415 Piccadilly Avenue, Ottawa  K1Y 0H3. 

Join us at 8pm for refreshments and a formal presentation by Dr. John Gay, Chairman of the 

Board.  He will provide an overview of the Chesterton Academy high school experience, 

including its integrated, classical curriculum taught through the lens of the Catholic faith.  The 

session will help gauge interest in the school for students in grades 9 and 10 in the first year, 

adding grade 11 then 12 the following years.  

 

Please RSVP: http://bit.ly/RSVP-CA 

 

For more information or to RSVP by phone or email, please contact Anne Marie: 

613-739-8578        amdareys@gmail.com 


